
Giving Back to the Community was created by Mike 

Anderson in 2008 as a way to pay it forward. “This program 

is designed to re-invest in our local community and the vital 

non-profit organizations that bless us throughout the year,” 

explains Anderson. Non-profit organizations that are 

selected to benefit from the funding must be located in Lake 

or Porter counties. The Cancer Resource Centre was 

awarded a check for $1,000 that will be used toward the 

12th Annual Unite & Fight Cancer Walk and Fun Run on 

October 4, 2015.

Mike Anderson representatives presenting the check to Anthony 
Andello, director of the Cancer Resource Centre (left to right) are: 
Tom Dow general sales manager, Rachel VanSyckel, office 
manager and Sandi Holman, fixed operations manager. 
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